
 

 

 
 
 

Our File No.: 151373 
Direct Line: (519) 661-6770 

E-mail: cgodby@harrisonpensa.com  
 

March 20, 2013 
 
 
BY E-MAIL  
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli,  
 
RE: TRAVEL RESTRICTION – NEW COUNSEL FOR PRFN 

EB-2011-0140 – East West Tie Designation Proceeding 
 
I regret to advise the Board that I will be unable to attend the upcoming oral hearings in 
Thunder Bay on behalf of Pic River First Nation as a result of a temporary travel 
restriction imposed on me under the US Resident Visa process.  
 
Pic River will therefore retain other counsel to represent them for the balance of this 
proceeding and I expect that the Board will be receiving notice to this effect from new 
counsel shortly.  Until such notice is received, please feel free to continue to contact me 
should the need arise. 
 
It has been my pleasure to serve Pic River First Nation and to have been engaged in this 
process before the Board.  
 
I will continue to follow this matter with great interest from California.   
 
Yours very truly, 
 
HARRISON PENSALLP 

 

Carol L. Godby 
CLG/tst 
 
 
 


